

Pittsfield School Board
Request for Letters of Interest
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Pittsfield School Board is currently seeking letters of interest for one seat on the Pittsfield School Board.  The term of the open seat will end March of 2024.  Interested residents are requested to submit a letter of interest to the Pittsfield SAU office, located at 23 Oneida St., Unit 1, Pittsfield, NH 03263.  Letters need to be received by Monday, April 4, 2022, by 3:00 p.m.  The current board members will review all letters received at their regularly scheduled board meeting May 6, 2021.  Questions and letters can be emailed to Superintendent, Bryan Lane at blane@pittsfieldnhschools.org. 
